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13 March 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of March 16th – 20th. 
 

The Minister of EECD, Dominic Cardy has issued a Question & Answer document, as follow up to 

previous memos regrading COVID 19 precautions in both official languages. The Q&A document is now 

posted to our school website under the “Parent Information” drop-down key: 

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/Parent%20Information.aspx 

 
Our Veseys Seed Fundraiser has started this week! Order forms and Payment envelopes will be going 
home with each student. This is a great fundraising opportunity for our school as 50% of the sales go 
directly back to fund Grade K-5 Activities/Fieldtrips: School Special Events, Athletics & Fine Arts; Awards 
& Student recognition. Orders will be available for pick up the week of April 13th, in plenty of time for 
Mother’s Day and for spring planting.  Please return order forms with cash payments in the sealed 
envelopes by March 20th.  
 
Please be reminded that if a student has lost a book or has damaged it beyond repair, the cost for 

replacement to the student is $7.50 for paperbacks and $15.00 for hard cover books. The replacement 

fees are used to purchase new books for those lost or damaged beyond repair.  

 
• Wednesday, March 18th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day for students in Grades 1-5. 
 
• Thursday, March 18th the PSSC will meet at 6:30p.m. in the school staff room. This meeting is open to 
the public and minutes are posted to the LLS website. If you would like more information about the PSSC 
or connect with a PSSC member, please don’t hesitate to contact the school administrative office or 
contact the PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch Lomond School website.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place 
to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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